
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Mitchell for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 25 August 2022 

Please could the Convener confirm: 

Question (1) How many reports have been lodged per year since 2017

relating to missed or late bin collections from the Inverleith

Park Allotments on East Fettes Avenue?

Answer (1) 

Question (2) If these bins are included within an existing collection route?

Answer (2) 

Question (3) To which address are these bins attached?

Answer (3) 

Question (4) What is his understanding of why these bins are not being

consistently emptied?

Answer (4)


